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July 31, 2023 
 
Re: ARCOM 23-119 
 
266 Fairview Road 
Palm Beach Florida 33480 

 
Letter of Intent 
 
Owner Linda Fennell is proposing to remove one Bottle Brush Tree and green island 
ficus to allow the driveway opening to shift West to allow better access to the West 
Garage Bay.  In the current configuration it’s near impossible to get her car into the West 
garage bay.   
 
Driveway material will remain the same (tumbled travertine) and Landscape Open 
Space decreased by 143sqft but remains in compliance with LOS rule.  
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